
British Broadcasting Corporation Room BC2 B6 Broadcast Centre White City Wood Lane London W12 7TP  

Telephone 020 8008 2882 Email foi@bbc.co.uk 

 

 

  
 
Information Policy & Compliance 

bbc.co.uk/foi bbc.co.uk/privacy 

 

 

William Baker 

Via email: request-214534-aadcf680@whatdotheyknow.com  

 

 

20 June 2016  

 

 

Dear Mr. Baker, 

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 –RFI20140851 

 

Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act (‘the Act’) of 30th May 2014 

seeking the following information: 

 

“Could you tell me how much BBC Yorkshire spent on newspapers between 

1st April 2013 and 31st March 2014? 

 

Please include breakdowns of spend for BBC Radio Leeds, BBC Radio 

Sheffield, BBC Radio York and Look North (Yorkshire).” 

 

The information you have requested is as follows: 

 

BBC Look North: £5,200 

BBC Radio Leeds: £4,800 

BBC Radio Sheffield: £2,800 

BBC Radio York: £4,100 

 

“As a major media organisation it is important that the BBC staff have access to a full range of 

newspapers reflecting a wide range of opinions.” 

 

   

Appeal Rights 

 

If you are not satisfied that we have complied with the Act in responding to your request, you 

have the right to an internal review by a BBC senior manager or legal adviser. Please contact us at 

the address above, explaining what you would like us to review and including your reference 

number. If you are not satisfied with the internal review, you can appeal to the Information 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx


 

 

Commissioner. The contact details are: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, 

Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, telephone 01625 545 700 or see 

http://www.ico.gov.uk/  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laura Ellis 

BBC English Regions 
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